
From: Lynette Dewey
Sent: 17/12/2023 10:52:58 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Mod2023/0564-DA2022/0581, 1-3 Golf Ave Mona Vale

Hi,
As a resident in Golf Ave, over 30 yrs, directly opposite the Golf Club House I agree with a
submission of a neighbour to restrict the noise late at night from people leaving the Golf Club.

Stop the people leaving the club from talking, yelling, smoking, car horns etc.
The application to amend the driveway to exit through the car park would be a good move to
help reduce the noise.

It is exceptionally noisy when there are young people attending the Club.

Regards,

Lynette Dewey


